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Oaklands Junior School : Menu Changes 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Copies of the new Caterlink Menu will be sent out in September but a copy of the 
new menu will be available on our website for the start of term. 

Please note that next Monday, 21st July, beef burger in a bun will be replaced by a 
hot dog. 

Regards 
The School Office 

 
 


